
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements:

President Exchange
A special welcome to Teresa 
Van Aacken (President of the 
Oshkosh Rotary (downtown) 
Club) who is running today’s 
meeting as part of a president 
swap. You’ll note a couple 
changes to our normal schedule, 
including “Happy Dollars” –
make a donation to make a 
special announcement to the 
club, and the addition of the 
classic “Rotary Song” 
(participation by all is highly 
encouraged). 

For details on the downtown 
club, visit: 
www.oshkoshrotary.org.

New Member Proposals
The following individuals have 
been recommended for 
membership by the Board of 
Directors:

Name: Javad Ahmad
Proposed by: Ross Fuller
Occupation: President, 
Oracular, Inc.
Second Posting

Name: Amanda Belville
Proposed by: Gail Schwab
Occupation: Associate 
Attorney, Schwab Legal Group 
LLC
Second Posting

Name: Brett A. Beaulieu
Proposed by: Nate Olson
Occupation: Agency Owner, 
Allstate Insurance
Second Posting

Name: Steve Christie
Proposed by: Don Simons
Occupation: Sales Associate, 
AT&T
First Posting

Three Club Social
Thank you to The Rivers Senior 
Living & Randy Schmeidel for 
hosting the Oshkosh Rotary 
Clubs 3 Club Social. 40 
Oshkosh Rotarians were 
recognized as Paul Harris 
Fellows & 25+ year Rotarians.  
Thank you to Wendy Hielsberg 
(SW Event Planner) for 
arranging the food & beverage.

Thank you to SW Rotarian 
Brenda Frank & Todd Slagter 
for helping with set up & 
bartending. 

Topic: “Exchange Student Viola: 
Life in Italy”

2010– 2011 Board
President: Kris Villars
Pres. Elect: Glenn Curran
Past Pres.: Craig Burnett
Secretary: Gerald Krueger
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson
Foundation: David Omachinski
Membership: Vicki Redlin
Sgt-at-Arms: Jim Chitwood

President Elect Nominee: Mike Scott

Club Service Chairs
Scott Woldt & Emily Dunham

Community Service Chairs
Mike Scott & Lori Davis

International Service Chairs
Tom Shepeck & Cecil Streeter

Vocational Service Chairs
Nicole Peterson & Tim Lamers

Dist. 6270
  Dist. Gov.: Paul Decker
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Karen Fredrick

R.I. President: Ray Klinginsmith

Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

May 25

June 1

June 8

Walter Scott: “Oshkosh 
Civility Project”

Roosevelt Picnic

Club Business

Recurring Events
2rd Mon.
(June 
13)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events

June 1 Roosevelt Picnic
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Paul Harris & 25+ Years

Members of an elite Oshkosh 
Rotary sub-club – this group was 
honored at the three club social 
last week for being Paul Harris 
Fellows (donors of $1,000 to 
Rotary International’s Annual 
Program Funds, PolioPlus, or the 
Humanitarian Grants Program or 
Rotarians who have that amount 
donated in their name are 
recognized as Paul Harris 
Fellows) and members of a 
Rotary Club for at least 25 years. 
CONGRADULTIONS – well 
deserved!

SW Rotary Recognized

At the Rotary 6270 District 
Conference in Pewaukee last 
weekend our club was 
recognized with a Presidential 
Citation with Distinction by 
Rotary International President 
Ray Klingensmith. The Award 
was given to our club for 
outstanding work during the 
2010-11 Rotary year. Once 
again we proved that Oshkosh 
Rotary Southwest is not just a 
leader within our local 
community, we are setting the 
bar higher each year for 
Rotarians throughout the state 
and world. Be very proud of our 
accomplishments and let’s work 

together to make 2011-12 an 
even better year. Thanks to 
everyone who attended the 
annual district conference. 

Oshkosh Parks Survey

The Oshkosh Parks Department 
is looking for input on the future 
of our recreational and leisure 
spaces. Please take a moment to 
fill out their on-line survey – and 
don’t forget to voice your 
opinoin about the Southwest 
Rotary proposed Tower Project 
in Menominee Park. 

The survey can be found on-line 
at: www.ci.oshkosh.wi.us or in 
person at the Oshkosh Public 
Library, Oshkosh Senior Center, 
Oshkosh Parks Department 
offices or City Hall. Surveys 
must be completed by May 31.

A public input sessio nwill be 
held from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, May 26 in room 404 
of City Hall, 215 Church 
Avenue. 

Stay Socially Connected

Oshkosh Rotary Southwest is on 
Facebook 
(/oshkoshrotarysouthwest) and 
on Twitter @oshkoshrotarysw. 
Like us and follow us! 

Weekly Invocations

May Bonnie Behnke

June Vicky Schroeder        

Weekly Greeters                                            

May 18 Cecil Streeter & Chet 
Wesenberg

May 25 Steve Poeschl & Brad 
Baumann

June 1 Jim Chitwood & Julie 
Pollnow

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Have information for The 
HUB?  Submit it no later than 
Noon on Tuesday to
Jeffp@grandoperahouse.org

      

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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